
Hi all Padellers!
In an effort to maximize play at peak times on the
Glass Padel Court we are trialling a change 
to booking times for a period of 4 weeks 
commencing 6th October.

This can only be done with the COOPERATION of 
all members adhering to the new booking times 
outlined below: 
4:30-6:00; 6:00-7:30; 7:30-9:00pm.

RYE PADEL COMMITTEE

NOTICE OF BOOKING TIMES RE GLASS PADEL COURT

Although the booking system will still allow
alternative times, regrettably these will be cancelled.
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